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Brief*

Senate Sub. for HB 2099 would amend the Kansas Open
Records Act (KORA) to add to an existing exception the
provision that a public agency would not be required to disclose
the name, address, or other contact information of an alleged
victim of stalking, domestic violence, or sexual assault

Background 

The Senate Committee deleted the provisions of HB 2099
and inserted an amended provision of SB 87 into the bill.  The
provisions of HB 2099 were inserted into HB 2233 which was
enacted into law. The provision in SB 87 that was amended and
inserted into HB 2099 was the word “stalking” in place of the
word “crime.”  SB 87 was enacted into law previously in the
2009 Session.
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